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14th February 2025 

Year 4 Church Service at St. Michael’s Church, Wednesday 5th March at 10:30am 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We are very fortunate to be invited back to St. Michael’s church for a service with Revd. Gareth Morley for Year 
4 to help form part of our learning for RE. 
 
The children will be walking from school to St. Michael’s Church for a prompt 10:30am start and then walking 
back to school once the service has finished.  Please make sure you are on time on this day.    
 
It is a penitential service and Revd. Morley will be marking the foreheads with ashes (Ash Wednesday). Children 
have the option to participate if they wish too, if not the children will observe the service and ready to discuss 
what’s happening and why from an RE perspective before we feed our learnings back to the rest of the school.  
 
If you are able to help as a parent volunteer to walk with us to and from the Church, please could you inform 
the office.  
 
Children will return back to school in time for their usual lunchtime. Children who will normally attend 
Rocksteady will not attend this day, but we are arranging an alternative band practise day with Jack (Band leader). 
 
Please do check the weather closer to the time and dress for the weather and walk. Comfortable and practical 
shoes and coats are a must!  
 
Yours sincerely,   
 

 
Mrs Claridge & the Year 4 Team  
RE Lead  
 

 
 

Year 4 Trip to St Michael’s Church 
 

I give permission for _________________________________________________ in 

________________ class to attend the walk to and from St Michael’s Church on Wednesday 

5th March.  
 

I would like my child to NOT attend the RE trip and remain in school. [    ]  
 

Signed: ________________________________        Date:_______________  
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